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Attention all underclassmen: If you ordered a yearbook, please pick it up in room 162 during the school
day.

Seniors: If you would like to donate your Chromebook at the conclusion of your final exams, the district
will use them as loaners. Please drop them off to the Trojan Tech room in the Library after your last
final. Thank you!

Please return all borrowed library materials (books, headphones) as soon as possible, as they are now
overdue. If items are lost, please bring cash or check payable to Simsbury High School to the library. In
addition, any outstanding Chromebook fines should also be paid.

Students looking for Capstone ideas: please consider the Sports Management Internship opportunity
offered by the Department of Athletics. There are a number of specific areas where students can gain
experience on the operations side of the athletic program. For more information, please see your
counselor or Mr. Pinney.

ATTENTION ALL ART STUDENTS from semester 1 & semester 2: Pease come to the art rooms to pick up your
artwork from the art show. All work needs to be picked up asap!

Students who have kept medications in the health office during the school year must pick up their
medications before the last day of school. These medications may include asthma inhalers, EpiPens,
Tylenol or Advil. Any medication not picked up by the last day of school will be discarded.

Attention Class of 2023: If you would like to park on school grounds next year, you must complete a
parking application. Senior applications are now available in the main office. Stop by and pick one up
so that you will not miss the submission deadline.

Attention Class of 2024: If you have or plan to get your driver’s license next year and would like to be
considered in the Junior Parking Lottery, you must complete an application. Lottery applications are
now available in the main office. Stop by and pick one up so you don’t miss the submission deadline.

Calling all 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students! Do you like helping others and are you comfortable using
technology? Are you interested in earning Independent Study credit or learning more about our
Capstone option for next year? If so, then fill out a 2022-23 Trojan Tech Team application to learn more
about this exciting opportunity! This form is linked on the school library website, on our hallway posters,
and in the Daily Bulletin. For more information, please email or visit Mr. McKenna in the Library Media
Center.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ToqVF9VhkBwLzwFJtKt09z-kMdhE6fukuL8-hQ45b5A/edit?usp=sharing
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